
 

 

24 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On-line booking for final Year 11 science revision sessions just before the GCSE exams 

I would like to remind you of the dates for the Science GCSE exams, and to advise you of the final support 

we are offering for your child with their revision just before these important exams.   

 

Biology Paper 1 Date: Friday 10 May 
On Thursday 09 May, from 3.00pm to 4.30pm we will be running three half-hour revision sessions to prepare 
the students for their Biology paper 1 exam on the Friday. 
 
Chemistry Paper 1 Date: Friday 17 May 
On Thursday 16 May, from 3.00pm to 4.30pm we will be running three half-hour revision sessions to prepare 
the students for their Chemistry paper 1 exam on the Friday. 

Physics Paper 1 Date: Wednesday 22 May 
On Tuesday 21 May, from 3.00pm to 4.30pm we will be running three half-hour revision sessions to prepare 
the students for their Physics paper 1 exam on the Monday. 

Biology Paper 2 Date: Friday 07 June 
On Thursday 06 June, from 3.00pm to 4.30pm we will be running three half-hour revision sessions to prepare 
the students for their Biology paper 2 exam on the Friday. 
 
Chemistry Paper 2 Date: Tuesday 11 June 
On Monday 10 June, from 11.20am to 3.0pm (periods 3-5) we will be running three full hour revision sessions 
to prepare the students for their Chemistry paper 2 exam on the Tuesday. 

Physics Paper 2 Date: Friday 14 June 
On Friday 14 June, from 8.50am to 10.30am (periods 1-2) we will be running three 40 minute revision 
sessions to prepare the students for their Physics paper 2 exam later on the same day. 

If you wish your child to take part in one or all of the above revision opportunities, please can you use the 

parents’ evening online booking system, details of how to book onto the sessions are provided at the end 

of this letter.  

We have a limited number of places available, so it is advisable to book your place early. The sessions will 

be available to book from 3.00pm on Wednesday 24th April. Please discuss the booking with your child in 

advance and stress the importance of their attendance.  

If you need any further support or advice please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Matthew Collard 
Head of key stage 4 science 
mcollard@soham-college.org.uk 
 

mailto:mcollard@soham-college.org.uk


 

Booking onto revision sessions using the parents evening booking system 

Go to: http://www.sohamvc.org/Parents-Evening-Booking-System/ 

 

Enter the information asked for, it uses the name and email 
addresses that you use for Go4Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will be presented with a screen that lists the subjects 

available at this time. Click continue on the subject you 
want 

 

 

 

 

 

Click ‘book’ on the session you want to attend and select ‘one place’. Go 

back and do the same to any other sessions within that subject or click 

on home and go back to the start menu 
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